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OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 16th SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

You will be aware that our Open Evening takes place on Thursday 16th September at  

4:30pm – 7:30pm.  The evening is intended for Years 5 and 6 students and their parents who 

are looking to join us in September 2022/2023. 

 

In order to prepare for the Open Evening the Academy will finish for all pupils at 12.30pm on 

Thursday 16th September.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, this will be provided 

for them from 12:30pm in the Dining Hall.   

 

Some pupils have been asked to come back in the evening to help with the event. All pupils 

that are supporting the evening, have received a letter with a consent form which must be 

returned to that member of staff.   No other pupils should be present on site during Open 

Evening and I appreciate your support in reminding your child of this.        

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Seager  

Headteacher 

 
 

 
 


